The Committee Secretary

Dear Sir/Madam

Having read about the Senate aircraft noise committee, I would like to add my comments.

I have only recently moved to my current address from the South Coast of NSW where aircraft noise was practically non existant, therefore I am probably more sensitive than "veteran" Sydneysiders.

There seems to be a corridor that runs Northbound through Rushcutters Bay up the harbour where the planes seems to veer Eastbound (towards the ocean) around North Head. Although the planes seem to be at a reasonable height the noise is very noticable. Obviously some planes are noiser than others.

The frequency and duration varies:- the wind direction probably determines this. When I moved to this area I did not think aircraft noise would be an issue.

Yours sincerely

Edward Berwick